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I wish to record my abhorrence that a second abortion bill has been launched into the
 Queensland Parliament. The wide sweeping nature of this, and the preceding bill, that would
 allow late term abortion is clearly not in the best interests of women and the rights of unborn
 children. The bill appears to be hastily prepared without adequate consultation with the medical
 profession and the community. I urge you to do all in your power to stop this bill becoming law
 in Queensland.
Peter Lonsdale
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